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24th May 2024  
  
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)   
  
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the students on their efforts and the commitment 
they have shown towards their GCSE and A-Level studies.   
  
We are presenting an Art and Photography exhibition this year to showcase the superb work produced 
by GCSE and A-Level students. We would like to highlight some key dates in the Art calendar, which 
require the attendance of all Art and Photography students.   
  

• GCSE/A-Level hanging of the exhibition – all students are asked to attend and support hanging 
their work. Students have booked in convenient time slots to ensure availability of staff. This has 
been added to the class teams as a reminder of their chosen slots.  

• GCSE: Tuesday 18th June – Friday 21st June  
• L6: Monday 24th June – Thursday 27th June   
• U6: Monday 24th June   
• Exhibition private view  

Thursday 27th June 16.30 – 18.00  
• GCSE/A-Level removal of exhibition. Students are asked to attend and support if possible:   

Wednesday 3rd July – GCSE  
Thursday 4th July – 15.00 onwards – A Level  

  
 We look forward to welcoming you to the exhibition opening on the Thursday 27th June.  
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Please do not hesitate to contact eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg or Miss Alston 
calston@ladiescollege.ac.gg if you have any questions regarding the above dates and requests.  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Emma Clements  
Head of Art & Design and Head of Sixth Form  
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